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Lou Mansolillo

From: Greg Kowalski <gregkowalski2491@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:19 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Hello  
I am a RI master electrician and electrical contractor.  
I am reaching out to voice support for H-7015 in it’s current for with no amendments.  
I am a Pawtucket resident and lifelong RI resident.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Greg Kowalski  
401-316-8825 
RI Master Electrician 
MA/NH Journeyman 
 
RI A-005169 
RI B-014930 
MA 100424JR 
NH 17823J 


